
 

 

 

30/06/2023 

 

NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE 

FOR 

CFP23-319 – Call for Projects for Capacity Building Support for 

Pacific Island Aquaculture Enterprises 

 

The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the closing date/ deadline for Request for 

Quotation CFP23-319 is now extended. The revised closing date/deadline for submission is on or 

before 

11.45pm Fiji time,23/07/2023. 

 

The CFP documents can be accessed from the link provided below: 

https://spc.int/grants/cfp23-319-capacity-building-support-for-pacific-island-aquaculture-enterprises  

 

All proposals should reach SPC on or before Wednesday, 23/07/2023 no later than 11.45pm Fiji 

time. 

https://spc.int/grants/cfp23-319-capacity-building-support-for-pacific-island-aquaculture-enterprises

